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To Whom it may concern,

I write with respect to the proposed bill regarding abortion in Queensland.

I support the blocking of this bill to legalise abortion.

This procedure is horrible, and painful to the living unborn child.

Many complaints have been made about the terrible methods used to kill animals overseas.
This treatment of real people is worse than that. These babies have no voice of their own.
They do not deserve to die in this way.

There are also the psychological implications for the mothers, who, later on, have
problems coping with what their decision has meant.

Please consider this issue, and vote “NO” to changing the abortion laws.

Your sincerely, Jenny Waddell,





